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Good Evening Vanners. Just wanted to give you a little update on our upcoming Custom
Van Show, Sunday April11th held at Sam's Beach Bar in Hudson, Florida. We have over 30
Vans registered already with more to come! We just got word today that Zelda will be
joining us again this year! The attached photo is our goodie bag table to be filled this
weekend. Over 100 items are going into this year's bags ! Remember, Sam's is giving us a
25% discount on our meals and the Firebirds will playing Rock and Roll just for us! | do need
a little help. Please let me know if you are planning on attending. If you registered last year,
you are good to go. Let me know you plan on attending this year and are new. Just need a
little heads up for Sam's. Also, if you would like a T-shirt, please let me know your size and
we will try and have it ready for you when you arrive. We are also planning a little gathering
on Saturday the 10th at the Museum. We will build a nice fire and have a Popcorn social.
Maybe even watch a van movie! We will be leaving the Museum around 8:30 am to leave for
Sam's We should have a pretty cool caravan going over. So be at the Museum by 8 am to
be in on the ride ! So can't wait to see all of you! Keep on Vannin and see you on the 11th!
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